
Hi, my name is Alison Rhoads. I am a constituent in Eugene, HD14 and CD4. I am not in favor of 

redistricting map lines to benefit democrats yet again. Democrats will draw the lines to benefit their 

party so that they may never have a chance of loosing power. Redistricting should be agreed on by over 

50% of both parties. Not by the democrats' majority power, which allows them to do basically whatever 

they want without any republican approval. Marginalizing republicans shows hatred and disdain for 

them and will only further the divide between the People of Oregon. This of course, has seemed like the 

goal for years now. Please stop the cycle of hate, and allow an agreement between both parties for 

where the lines should be drawn.   

 

Thank you.  

 


